
Campbell, Ben (NRD 

3/6/2012 7:00:43 PM 

'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Johnson, Kirk (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MKJ2); 
Robertson, Michael (michael.robertson@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Excavations related to T-47 on Line 153 

Hi Sunil:

I will begin working on this right away and let you know the schedule for the dig and examination.

Ben Campbell 
PG&E

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@epuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 5:23 PM 
To: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Cc: Halligan, Julie; Robertson, Michael 
Subject: Excavations related to T-47 on Line 153

Ben,

This is to confirm that we will proceed with examining 4 tie-in welds (2 performed by PG&E and 2 performed by 
PG&E's contractor), from two excavations approximately 1,700 feet apart, from Test T-47 performed in August of 
2011. The excavations will be in the San Leandro area and examine 30-inch pipe of Line 153. The tie-in welds to 
be examined, along with existing pipe examined and included on H-Forms from the excavations, will need to be 
sand blasted for evaluation.

Based on our discussion, and depending on the outcome of PG&E's contacts and notifications to property owners 
in the vicinity of the excavations, I understand that we should be able to perform the excavation within two weeks, 
if not by sometime next week. Also, as we discussed, I request that PG&E provide CPSD with its listing of 
qualified radiograph vendors and their contact information. CPSD will select a vendor and notify PG&E so it can 
make arrangements to have CPSD's selected vendor perform the radiographs and evaluations during the 
excavations.

Please let us know of the outcome of PG&E's discussions with property owners and when you more specific 
timetables for performing the excavations discussed above. In the meantime, please let us know if you have any 
questions.

Thanks, Ben.

Sunil Shori

SB GT&S 0313593
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